
 
 

We hope that all of our Seasons Family and Friends are staying healthy 

and safe at home. 

We continue to work closely with our state leaders and the RI 

Department of Health and will continue to operate at level 3 

precautions for our building.   

Thank you all for your kind words and emails, your cards and emails will 

be shared with staff encouraging them and letting them know you are 

thinking of them.  Please continue to send cards to your family 

members!! 

*All staff and residents are required to wear masks when in common 

spaces.  Thank you to a few talented and generous friends and family 

who have provided masks for our residents to wear.  Residents are able 

to walk in the hallways near their apartments for some needed 

exercise, but are not to gather in groups and must maintain appropriate 

social distancing.  We do need more masks! 

*Dining changes implemented last week are going well.   

*Activity packets with individual in room activities are being distributed 

to interested residents. 

*Please continue to drop off items on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 

between 10am and 3pm utilizing the drop boxes at the main entrance.  

Boxes will be checked frequently on these days no need to call.  If you 

have medication or perishable items to drop please 1-leave them in the 

box 2-return to your vehicle and call 884-9099.  We will retrieve the 

items when you have returned to your vehicle in order to minimize face 

to face contacts. 



 

*We are not receiving community newspapers at this time to.  If your 

family member enjoys the Providence Journal you might get a 

subscription for them individually.  The Journal is delivered to 

individuals who subscribe each morning. 

*Several questions have come up this week, we hope this helps: 

1-Census?? Our residents received census information in the mail this 

week, Assisted Living communities are treated by The Census Bureau as 

an apartment building and each resident should complete the 

questionnaire individually. 

2-Bills?? We know that many families normally drop off payments at 

the box inside.  This month, please mail payments for April rent to:  The 

Seasons (attn. Business Office), 5 Saint Elizabeth Way, East Greenwich 

RI 02818.  Thank you.  We are working on an outside locked box. 

3-Masks?? Residents need to wear their mask if they want to walk 

outside their apartment, they do not need to wear the mask while 

alone in their apartment.   

4-Balcony visits???You may wave to family members on the second 

floor balcony.  Please do not ask anyone to open a window or visit on 

the first floor balcony, this put everyone at risk! 

*Please share information with family and friends, if there are people 

that would like to get email updates, please provide us with contact 

information and we will add them to our email list. Send information to 

CLegacy@theseasons.org or Ltoth@theseasosn.org.  

Thank you for your continued support!! 
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